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LED-2025 Tobacco Rules Working Group 
Session #1 Reminder 

 
July 10th, 2025 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
This is a reminder that the Liquor Enforcement Division's first 
Tobacco Rulemaking Working Group will be held on Wednesday, 
July 16, 2025, from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm.  
 
The meeting will be held at the Division's Lakewood office located 
at 1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300 Lakewood, CO 80401 in the Red 
Rocks Conference Room. The meeting will also be held over Zoom 
for those who can not attend in person. Here is the Zoom 
information.  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87635055306 
Meeting ID: 876 3505 5306 
 
At this meeting, the Division will conduct its mandatory rule 
review of Regulations 7-700, 7-701, and 7-705. For your 
convenience, here is a link to those rules: 
 
LED- 2025 Tobacco Rules Session #1 
 
As always, the Division will accept public comments at the meeting 
by individuals in-person and online, but if you cannot attend the 
meeting at all and would still like to submit comments, please 
email them to dor_ledtobacco_rulemaking@state.co.us. If you 
have any proposed changes to the Tobacco Regulations, please 
feel free to send them to that email address as well.  
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone on July 16th at ten 
o'clock.  
Sincerely, 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__zfhvkfbbb.cc.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001YLzLjvzFxw0La2Gko5vWJts1DjMBQk6-5FUG0RO-5FJKF8jhTBWiXay0QiP3wBr12xjRLCE-2DxcipCsbwDmDXq6q0eAkSvDN8-2D-5FNjS1HGTdQQ1qJ2i4mK3nYeRZwY81YQZn0VcdflT4jGuO7HMbaocvKyZgvDL2ZDJkL0yZEGRg7Ord4-3D-26c-3DPIB8Z75ArjdhQNtF7tMJ18-2DBy4h46Yf-5FNCvMextp5l0dtVLCW42plg-3D-3D-26ch-3DwrUsGHcUNudEDBlIjZFThPtSEytM1nYbsUDxaf5Y0rq5DpmLWz258g-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=jZXh34a1qr5vY7pCFQNIbmzmCALTKTyjiofSZ3LW0t0&m=eauB92fRu5SMERMNaomodmSg2tJVZ486CPEEjH4gHEHqmVDaudWc2_ZD6WDAAU8l&s=QFXBM9PP8Vim5QWk3JTCbjNt0i2_Sqy18oxHwizrUWo&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__zfhvkfbbb.cc.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001YLzLjvzFxw0La2Gko5vWJts1DjMBQk6-5FUG0RO-5FJKF8jhTBWiXay0QiP3wBr12xjR-5FaSM-2DwKpOzel-5FI98s7gIasHh6XbQbRfBEytb9u9S4DIVVD6ZKRzYY5xSpCEE47Dh0XtUqc7hN9rLxxr1Qj-5FurhoscBW5DXZrqChczh0l5ZgS8CE-2D7Kn5iuIybACcU5eVlqEyZPZ4kof0nbC7cRntNcR6eNpSojA9sT1hOEjLCa7aogbwk-5FWij3SimkbL5vB-2D-26c-3DPIB8Z75ArjdhQNtF7tMJ18-2DBy4h46Yf-5FNCvMextp5l0dtVLCW42plg-3D-3D-26ch-3DwrUsGHcUNudEDBlIjZFThPtSEytM1nYbsUDxaf5Y0rq5DpmLWz258g-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=jZXh34a1qr5vY7pCFQNIbmzmCALTKTyjiofSZ3LW0t0&m=eauB92fRu5SMERMNaomodmSg2tJVZ486CPEEjH4gHEHqmVDaudWc2_ZD6WDAAU8l&s=96YNgdgiwd3bEY-dEa3RNWQq_w5LT6F6RDXkpQsIGs8&e=
mailto:dor_ledtobacco_rulemaking@state.co.us
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